
 

Circle   Selfies  
Collaborative   Art   Project    July   2020  
 

Dear    Year   6     Pupils    across   Southampton   -  

The   SCM   Schools   Team   have   a    CHALLENGE    for   YOU!  
We’d  like  each  of  you  to  create  a  Circle  Selfie ;  a  self-portrait  in  a  circle  shape,  using                                  
whatever  medium  you’d  prefer,  such  as  colouring  pencils,  pastels,  chalks,  paints,  etc.                        
Your   picture   can   be    as   you   see   yourself   now     OR     how   you   hope   to   be     in   the   future !  
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But..   why   do   we   want   you   to   do   this?  
Over  the  summer,  we’ll  be  putting  together  a  special  piece  of  digital  art,  full  of  all  the                                  
self-portraits  sent  to  us  by  pupils  across  the  region,  who  are  transitioning  from  Y6  to                              
Y7   this   year,   and   we   want   hundreds   of   you   to   get   involved!   

🖱 southamptoncitymission.co.uk/circle-selfies    🖱  

All  you  need  to  do  is  download  the  template  from  our  website  by  clicking  the  link                                
above,  complete  your  colourful  self-portrait,  then  send  it  back  to  us  digitally,  either                          
by    email ,   through    Facebook ,   or   by   posting   to    Instagram    and   tagging   @scmschools.  

So  what  are  you  waiting  for? Start  creating  your  Circle  Selfie ,  get  your  friends  to  do                                
the   same,    and   be   part   of   something   awesome !  

We  look  forward  to  seeing  all  your  fantastic  self-portraits,  and  how  they  get  changed                            
into  a  wonderful  piece  of  artwork,  which  we  plan  to  send  a  copy  of  to  everyone  who                                  
gets   involved   in   the   challenge.  

Do   let   us   know   if   you   have   any   questions,   or   need   further   info   on   anything   above!  

Many   thanks,  
Matt   &   Ellie.  

Schools   Team  
Southampton   City   Mission   (CIO)  
”Serving   the   Church   in   Serving   the   City”  

web:     southamptoncitymission.co.uk/schools/transition-support  
email:     schools@southamptoncitymission.co.uk      phone:     02380   550435  
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